
Minutes of February 20, 2019, SHAC Meeting 

Thirteen members were present.  

The group discussed updates regarding the 7th annual Give a Hoot About Your Health Fair – see below 

for date and location.  A working list of booth sponsors was shared and members discussed making 

follow-up calls to confirm attendance.  Additionally, locations to place flyers were determined. 

A sponsor update followed:  HEB Community Investment Program will be providing $1,500 in gift cards 

for the event.  Other donations were received from Keith Cargile and James and Pat Gonzales, which will 

go towards the purchase of the participant bags.    

The date of the next meeting was set for Monday, March 18, at 2:30 p.m. at Woolls. 

Having no further business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned.  

 
 
Hondo ISD Family Health Fair 
Give a Hoot About Your Health 
Wednesday, March 20, 2019 
4:30 - 7:00 p.m. 
Woolls Intermediate School 
 


